
CIWEB 

Applications formally called in or follow up submissions made valid during the week  

Commencing 14th October 2019  

 

 

SDNP/19/04886/FUL 

 

Resubmission of planning application SDNP/18/05657/FUL for the development of 14 new residential 

dwellings consisting 2No. one bedroom and 3No. two bedroom apartments, 1No. two bedroom,5 No. 

three bedroom, and 3 No. four bedroom dwellings; ecological corridors and landscape buffer, open space 

and landscaping. 

At   

Land adjacent to Strawberry Villas, Amberley, BN18 9LX,  

 

Validation Date: 17 October 2019 

 

Date of Direction:  10 October 2019 

 

Reason for the Direction 

The proposal is a resubmission for full planning permission for the development of 14 dwellings and 

associated works, within of the settlement boundary of Amberley. The site is relatively exposed and 

adjoins local green and open spaces, approximately 600m north of the South Downs Way, within the 

National Park. In the given context, it is considered that the development has the potential to have 

significant effects on the landscape, wildlife and public enjoyment of the South Downs National Park, 

which constitute the purposes for which the National Park has been designated. 

 

View the case on public access 

https://planningpublicaccess.southdowns.gov.uk/online-

applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=PZ1QBOTUHYM00 
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